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Subject: EMMS: Principal's Update March 25, 2020
Date: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 at 6:50:48 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: EllicoC Mills Middle School
To: Jennifer Johnson

Ellicott Mills Middle School

Here is a message title - Date
Dear Ellicott Mills Families,

Today, State Superintendent Karen Salmon announced that schools across the state would
be closed until April 24, 2020. HCPSS is working diligently on a comprehensive distance
learning plan. School staff members are eager to continue learning while the distance
learning plan is being created.

Beginning Thursday, March 26th, grade-specific packets will be available for students to
continue their learning. These packets will be accessible online or for pick up in person at
the meal distribution sites, for families who lack online access.  

These resources are intended for student engagement as we train teachers to support a
fully online learning model. More information about the phased-in online model is
forthcoming. When staff returns to work, they will be trained in HCPSS’ digital
engagement tools. 

As your family begins to plan for distance learning over the next four weeks, please stay
tuned for details on how HCPSS can provide access to technology should your student
need it. 

I want to thank students and families for participating in our Virtual Spirit Week. 
Tomorrow is Super Hero Day! Don’t forget to post your pics and show your support at
@hcpss_emms and #emms_pride.

As always, I am here to support you. Please do not hesitate to communicate. Stay safe and
healthy.  

Sincerely,

Peter Gaylord
Principal EMMS
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Howard County Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed
from our list, please contact Howard County Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed
through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.

Connect with Us:

Address
4445 Montgomery Road
Ellicott City, MD 21043

Phone
410-313-2839

Website
emms.hcpss.org

Twitter
@hcpss_emms
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